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SCHOOLS 

Ex-pupils urged 
to get in touch 
 

A secondary school is appealing for former pupils to join its newly-formed Alumni Network. 

 

The Priory School, in Shrewsbury,has launched the initiative to connect with past students. 

“The purpose of introducing an Alumni to the school is to foster and strengthen the ties 

between the school and former students,” said Sandra Cooper, community and teaching 

school manager. 

 

“The Alumni is free to join and offers students access to regular newsletters and opportunities 

to attend school events, reunions and memory walks. The Alumni can also help to inspire the 

next generation by sharing their life experiences and career paths via pen portraits on the 

website or presentations at school. 

 

“We are pleased some of our Alumni have offered support to the school by offering to 

sponsor students who are financially disadvantaged and work with departments mentoring 

and giving presentations.” An alumni memory walk takes place December 16. 
 

 

 

 


